UT Administration of Dadra & Nagar Haveli and Daman & Diu
Department of Labour & Employment
Daman

No. LE/DMN/BRAP-119/2020/24 Date : 6-10-2020

To,

The General Manager,
District Industries Centre,
DNH /DD

Subject: Reform No. 119 regarding the payment of contributions under Labour
welfare act through an online system

As a part of the Business Reforms Action Plan for 2020-21, the Department for
Promotion of Industry and Internal Trade & Industry, Government of India has directed
every State / Union Territory to Mandate the payment of contributions under Labour

welfare act through an online system.

2. The Labour Welfare Fund Act is not implemented in the Union Territory of Dadra
& Nagar Haveli and Daman & Diu.

3. Therefore, the EODB Reform No. 119 pertaining to contributions under Labour
Welfare Act is to be treated as “NOT APPLICABLE" in respect of UT of Dadra & Nagar

Haveli and Daman & Diu.
’
2/

( Danish Ashraf, IAS )
Secretary (Labour)
DNH & DD



